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Tdlah~see,  FL, 32399-0850 

FOR YOUR KNFORMATION 

00 2 0 Cr: 

3 $ Ln L‘ :L; . 

DATE: March 24, 2000 
TO: Vim Barbiera, (201) 530-4039-fax d- a5 CJ 2 
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la Isler, (850) 413-6502-voice; 413-6503-fax; internet address is: 

RE: Docket No. 991869-TI; EDT America Corp. 
( J  = - ?,. 

!2 f ‘i- This is a follow up to our telephone conversation, The Conmission received your check 2 a ;;< 
s 
A- 

for $69,00 on February 14, 2OOO. This check was credited to another company because I 
inadvertently provided you the wrong docket number (99156PTI). Your comct docket number 
i s  991869-TI. To further confuse the matter, you enclosed W 1999 RAF form with the check 
instead of the 1998 RAF forni. 

So that everything can be corrected, please enclose a cover letter with your check for 
$56.00 ($50.00 fee, $5.00 penalty, and $1.00 interest) for the 1999 RAF. Reference the comct 
docket number (991869-TI) and state that the check for $56.00 should be applied to the 1999 
R4.F for IDT and that the check you previously mailed on February 11 (the FPSC received it 
on February 14) should be applied to the 1998 RAF for IDT. You also need to state whether 
or not IDT had any intrashtc revenues for 1999. - 



IDT Corporation 
100 Main Street 

Hackensack NJ 07601 USA 
P 201 028/1000 
F 201 007/5165 

www idt net 

March 30,2000 

Vito Barbiera 
IDT Corporation / Legal Department 
190 Main Street 
Hackensack, NJ 0760 1 

Paula Isler 
Public Service Commission / State of Florida 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvk. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: IDTAMERICA / R.A.F: Pavment Docket Number 991 869-TI 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

As per your request, attached please find enclosed a check for $56.00 for the 1999 RAF, which 
should be applied to the above referenced docket number. Also, please apply the check I previously 
mailed on February 11 to the 1998 RAF for the above referenced company. I have also attached the 
letter you sent me on March 24 as well. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please contact me at (201) 928-2947 if you should have any 
questions or concerns regarding the application. 

Sincerely, 

Vito Barbiera .-- 

Attachment( s) 


